Evening everyone - here are the specialty figures, as I have them so far.  I will fine tune the comparison to previous years, after I make all the deposits and reconcile everything.  My notes are a little scattered, but you will get the idea :)

Income

   Saturday evening dinner    $2,016

   50/50 raffle                $   168 - paid out $84 to winning ticket

   Spaniel bowl raffle        $   370

   Catalog sales            $    210

   Silent auction            $2,437 - $131 left to be collected for no shows

   Live auction                $3,836

   Thursday run through        $   310

                           --------

                           $9,347

Expenses to date

   Lisa May - wine            $   220.70

   Norene Oehler - beverages, flowers, cookies, fruit, paper products

                           $   299.25

   Route 67 - Friday & Saturday luncheons

                           $   641.36

   Turf Tavern - 66 dinners    $2,223.93

   Judge Elaine Whitney        $   355.00

   Judge Ann Ingram        $   400.00

   Golf carts                $   450.00

   Judges' gifts                $    120.00

Note to Debbie - we collected all trophy monies

We paid the Turf Tavern personnel an extra $100 for their patience and diligence during the storm.

We received $438 from Laura Calabrese for tee shirt/nightshirt sales, but this amount is not included in specialty income.

We received a $50 donation from Karen Jones, who wanted to extend her thanks for a wonderful show.

We received a $75 payment from Cindy Huggins, who has asked the club to ship out her live auction win for a portable folding table, umbrella and her silent auction win of a two-room crate.  Greta is to ship these and let me know the charges, so I can reimburse her back for this expense --

   Cindy Huggins

   1495 Brandon Drive

   Santa Ynez, CA 93460-9704

   805-331-3723

That is about it for me right now.  Now ... I have to make the checkbook read exactly what I put at the top of this email :( which is difficult with PayPal and it's charges, Square and it's fees, and the cash and check deposits.  But tomorrow is another day for that.

The club also has purchased a new card/chip reader for our square account, for a total charge of $52.09.  Gone will be the days of having to punch all those card numbers by hand.  Thank you, thank you, thank you.

Thanks.  Any questions, let me know.  I will be breaking out the trophy payments and income separately -- details to follow shortly.

Pat

518-495-5239

VJB1209@aol.com
